

Papakura High School

Willis Road, P O Box 72-080, Papakura, New Zealand Phone: (64) 9 296 4400 Fax: (64) 9 296 4401

10 April 2018 Newsletter No 39

Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Friday 13 April 2018 Mufti Day Gold Coin Donation

A mufti day is being held to raise funds for a suicide prevention and awareness programme run by our Massey University Leadership students. All money raised will go towards this programme.

Students are being encouraged to wear whanau colours to support the programme.

We look forward to your support.

Kind Regards

John Rohs PRINCIPAL